
Dear parents and caregivers: 

In order to acclimate your PreK/Kindergarten child to the school day, which is 8:15 a.m.-
3 p.m., a half-day option is provided for the first two weeks of school from August 19 to 
28. Instead of staying for the full day, students can be dismissed before lunch at 11:15
a.m.

Please fill in the form below and return it to the school office if you would like to pick 
up your child at 11:15 a.m. 

Child’s name _________________________________________ Grade ____________ 

Parent/guardian signature ___________________________________________________ 

Phone __________________________________________________________________ 

Email___________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you! 




